
 
 

 

Memorandum 
 

TO: External & Internal Customers 
  
FROM: Michelle Blake, Business Development Manager, LabPLUS 
 
DATE: 31 July 2018 
 
SUBJECT: DELAY IN TSHR ANTIBODY TESTING 
 

 

 

Dear Customer(s),  

On behalf of the Department of Virology and Immunology, we would like to inform you that there 

will be a delay in TSHR Antibody testing as the vendor is out of stock of this reagent. 

 

We expect this reagent to be available again within 1-2 weeks.  

 

Separated specimens are being retained frozen and will be tested as soon as reagent becomes 

available. We apologise for this inconvenience. 

 

 
If you require any further information, please don’t hesitate to contact: 
 

Virology and Immunology Department Section Lead Paul Austin on paustin@adhb.govt.nz 
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